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Heller Statement on Carson City Shooting 
(Washington, DC) –U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement today regarding the shootings in Carson City: 
“I am deeply saddened by the news of today’s tragic event in Carson. My thoughts and prayers go out to the victims as well as their families and loved ones. I commend the medical and law enforcement communities for their professionalism during this crisis,” said Senator Heller. 
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